
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IIM Lucknow is delighted to announce that Prof. Anjali Bansal, Assistant Professor, Human Resource 

Management, IIM Lucknow, has been honoured as the recipient of the Radhakrishnan Gopalan Young 

Faculty Researcher Award. This award was presented on the birth anniversary of Prof. Radhakrishnan 

Gopalan, commemorating his legacy. 

Following a comprehensive evaluation by a panel of senior academics and experts, Prof. Anjali Bansal 

was selected as the recipient of this prestigious award. The award includes a Research Grant of INR 6 

lakhs over three years for approved research projects and a one-time cash award of INR 1 lakh. 

Prof. Bansal has excelled in research, notably in Talent Management, Change Management, Mergers 

and Acquisitions, Integration Mechanisms, and Diversity and Inclusion, making impactful contributions 

to solving real-world challenges. 

The Radhakrishnan Gopalan Young Faculty Researcher Award was established by the 1996 batch in 

memory of Prof. Radhakrishnan Gopalan, an esteemed alumnus of IIM Lucknow and the University of 

Michigan. Prof. Gopalan was a distinguished Professor at Washington University in St. Louis - Olin 

Business School. 


